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Claire Kenee-Webb <Claire.Kenee-Webb@publicagroup.uk>
To: "clerk@chadlingtonparishcouncil.gov.uk™ <clerk@chadlingtonparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Help Us Make a Difference: Your Parish’s Role in Fighting Rural Crime
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I'm wriung 10 you on DeNair or tne Kural Crime Fartnersnip, a collanoration DEIWEEN VVest UXTOrasnire, Soutn UXTorasnire, ne vaie ot VVNite Horse UISTICT LouUNnclis, and 1names vailey Folice, Tocused on reaucing
Rural Crime and anti-social behaviour.

We are currently seeking feedback from those who live, work, or visit rural areas to better understand their experience of rural crime and identify priorities for future initiatives. We would appreciate your help in
spreading the word.

How You Can Help

« Promote the Rural Crime Survey: Your support in sharing the survey through village noticeboards, newsletters, and local meetings would help us reach more community members. A set of posters has been
posted to you and | am happy to provide more if needed (a copy of the poster and my contact details can be found at the end of this email).

« Host a Fly-Tipping Talk: Fly-tipping has already been identified as a key concern for rural communities. As part of the project we have invested in cameras and signage to help deter and catch offenders.
Jack Graham from West Oxfordshire District Council’'s Environmental Services team is available to attend meetings and discuss how we can work together to tackle fly-tipping and other environmental issues.

If you would like to arrange a talk or can suggest places where we can display posters about the Rural Crime Survey, please don't hesitate to contact me.
To learn more about the Rural Crime Partnership and our work, visit our website: https://yourvoice.westoxon.gov.uk
Thank you for your continued support in making our rural areas safer.

Yours sincerely,

Claire Kenee-Webb

Project Support Officer, Rural Crime Partnership
claire.kenee-webb@publicagroup.uk

01993 861561

KEEPING RURAL COMMUNITIES
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{-Q Tell us about your o

experiences of rural crime and
how you think it could be tackled.

Help us shape future rural crime initiatives.

Follow the QR code or go to
https://yourvoice.westoxon.gov.uk/
to take part in our rural crime survey.
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Publica is a company wholly owned by Cotswold District Council, Forest of Dean District Council, West Oxfordshire District Council and Cheltenham Borough Council to deliver local services on their behalf.

The content of this email and any related emails do not constitute a legally binding agreement and we do not accept service of court proceedings or any other formal notices by email unless specifically agreed by us in writing.

Recipients should be aware that all e-mails and attachments sent and received by Publica on behalf of West Oxfordshire, Cotswold and/or Forest of Dean District Council may be accessible to others in the Council for business or litigation purposes, and/or disclosed to a third party under the Freedom of Information or Data Protection Legislation.
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